From: James

Sent: 26 March 2023 20:43
To: Planning

Subject: 2022/0528/P

Dear Council planning team,

| would like to strongly object to the redevelopment plans for the O2 centre. As
a regular user of its facilities (e.g. only large shop and cinema in the area) | am
not happy with plans to replace this service with more housing.

The number of large housing developments springing up across West
Hampstead and Finchley are considerably altering the character of the area.
The area is sorely lacking in communal spaces. The only alternative use case for
this space which my friends, family and neighbours would support is additional
green space, however this is clearly not the priority for the council.

Best wishes,
James



